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Dear Sirs

I object to Sunnica being able to extend their timetable.

They have shown that they cannot plan their works in a correct maner and
just asume that everyone will play along with them (National Grid).

By changing the substation to Chippenham Park this will be an even
bigger blite on the landscape.

The propsed substation size would engulf this small village and be
totally out of character for the area.

Yours Faithfully

Judi Thurlow




